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10th June 2022 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

SUNGO and MNRE have completed the Capacity Building element of its Agreement, to 
ensure the successful implementation of the Cash For Work Project. 

 
6th – 8th June 2022, Conference Room, TATTE Building – The Training Activity for the Cash-For-Work project 
recruits ended on a high note, with all recipients receiving a Certificate of Participation in the 
Communications Skills Training. All participants enjoyed the communications skills training.  
 
According to one of the Senior Officers at the training, the training course on basic 
communications skills was needed by most recipients of the project, because it is very much 
related to their line of work, especially when interacting and communicating with people within the 
Vaisigano Catchment Area.  
 
The Participants are from the villages of Magiagi, Lelata and Leonē to name a few. The recipients 
were grateful for the initiative because it has helped them a lot to improve their communications 
skills, and this course has added another certificate to their qualification records.  
 
The Samoa Umbrella for Non-Governmental Organizations work is done, now its time for the 
participants to put into practice what they have learnt throughout the 3-Day Training.  
The Activity has been completed, thanks to the Green Climate Fund through the Ministry of Natural 
Resources and Environment in Samoa. 
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